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 Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Fierte Festival 2022 

 

This year, we will be taking part in the Fierte Festival across our Trust. The theme of 

the festival is the Queen’s Jubilee. It will take place week beginning Monday 23rd May 

2022 and Fierte Festival learning will be undertaken during afternoon learning sessions 

of that week. 

 

The four key celebration themes for the week are: 

1. Jubilee Lunch 

2. Street Party  

3. Beacon Lighting 

4. Tree Planting 

 

To launch the festival, on Monday 23rd May, each school across the trust will focus on a 

decade from the Queen’s reign and will learn a song from that decade. On this day, 

children are welcome to dress in clothes from that decade. Ankermoor will be focusing 

on the 1980’s. 

 

Across the week, we will be learning the National Anthem, learning about the Queen 

and making red, white and blue crafts ready for a Street Party, which will be on the 

playground on the afternoon of Friday 27th May. Please feel free to send in sealed 

packets of crisps, chocolates and biscuits for this.  

 

Weather permitting we would like to invite you along for our Street Party, so that we 

can celebrate together. (Further information will be sent closer to the time.) We will 

also have an assembly with a whole Trust video to showcase what each school has been 

up to across the week. 

 

On Friday 27th May 2022, children are welcome to come to school dressed in red, white 

and blue. 

 

Any questions, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Davies & Mrs Bryan  

mailto:office@ankermoor.org

